
Public Notice 
Board of Registrars – Seeking Republican Party Member 

The Town of Provincetown is seeking applicants registered to the Republican Party 
to serve as a member on the Board of Registrars. Applications may be obtained 
online through our portal 
 https://provincetownma.viewpointcloud.com/categories/1074 or at the Office of the 
Town Clerk, Town Hall, 260 Commercial St., Provincetown, MA  02657.  

Applications must be received by no later than Tuesday, December 07, 2021 at 5 
p.m. 

David Abramson 
Chair, Select Board 
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